
 

 

NOTICE OF CONTINUED 

PUBLIC HEARING: 

 

The Planning Commission of Brookfield, CT will continue Public Hearing at 7:45 pm, 

remotely VIA ZOOM, on Thursday, December 3, 2020 on 44 Obtuse Road South #PL-20-7 

regarding re-subdivision. At this hearing, interested persons may appear and be heard, and 

written communications will be received. Said notice is on file in the Brookfield Land Use 

Office. 

 

ZOOM Login Instructions: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/655179738, Meeting ID: 655 179 738 or 

phone into: 1-646-518-9805, Meeting ID: 655 179 738. Dated in Brookfield, Connecticut, this 

23rd day of November, 2020. Jon Van Hise, Chairman, Planning Commission. 


